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A	fair	feed	in	tariff	should	be	mandatory	for	all	grid	connected	solar	as	we	have	
installed	solar	at	our	own	cost	and	it	does	help	support	the	grid	especially	when	
the	heat	is	on	the	air	conditioners	are	going	full	blast,	now	a	reasonable	figure	
would	be	$0.35	cents	per	KWH.	This	would	help	with	cost	of	maintaining	and	
maybe	expanding	the	system.	A	reasonable	FIT	would	also	encourage	new	
installs	and	create	new	jobs	and	we	could	even	retrain	those	dopey	coal	miners	
when	coal	burning	is	banned	which	will	come	when	we	all	get	together	and	vote	
that	it	is	banned.	Climate	change	is	happening	and	will	only	get	worse	if	we	don't	
do	any	thing	about	it	all	those	people	that	do	not	believe	shoud	be	ignored/
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